
From: Toby Horstead
Sent: 18/09/2023 7:28:20 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc: Andrew Fraser; Andrew Graham; Sam Croll; Madhura Bhagwat
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2023/1237 - letter of support from MWJCA
Attachments: MWJCA Letter of support for MWDCA DA Cromer 2023.09.16.pdf;

Dear Olivia
 
Please see submission attached supporting DA DA2023/1237
 
Toby Horstead
President MWJCA
president@mwjca.com.au

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Manly Warringah Junior 
Cricket Association 

https://www.manlyjuniorcricket.com.au  

 

16 September 2023 

Attention: Ms Olivia Ramage 

Planner, Northern beaches Council 

council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au  

 

Dear Olivia,  

RE: Support for MWDCA DA Application - 11 Boola Place, Cromer DA2023/1237. 

On behalf of the Manly Warringah Junction Cricket Association I would like express our full support for the 

development of an indoor cricket facility at 11 Boola Place, Cromer. 

The Northern Beaches is significantly behind other localities in providing all year all weather training facilities for 

cricketers young and old.  This has been the case for nearly 30 years. 

Whilst this development is proposed by the Manly Warringah District Cricket Club it will no doubt particularly 

serve the younger generations and support the sustainment and growth of the Manly cricket pathway across 

both male and female cricket. 

Warm regards, 

 

Toby Horstead 

President 

Manly Warringah Junior Cricket Association 

 




